

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),

To share our love of reading and get our students motivated to read, we will be having a fall/winter reading challenge. Later in the school year, we will have a winter/spring reading challenge. The fall/winter challenge with start September 2, 2025 and end January 9, 2026.

For every fall/winter reading challenge sheet completed, your child will earn a raffle ticket.

For the fall/winter reading challenge sheet to be completed, all of the books need to be filled in with a picture book's name or the number/name of the chapter. Partially completed papers will not earn a raffle ticket.

<u>Please make sure your child's first and last name, teacher and grade are listed on the sheet.</u> A parent/guardian needs to sign the completed sheet, and return the sheet to school before Friday, January 9, 2026.

If your child completes the fall/winter reading challenge sheet before January 9th, he/she may gladly get another sheet and keep reading.

The raffle tickets will be put in a special drawing to win a special snack for his/her class and a book reading with our mystery reader. In addition, for each grade level the student that completes the most fall/winter reading challenge sheets will receive a special reward.

Continuing this school year will be the NEB (Nancy Elaine Beissel) reading awards. NEB reading awards with given to the top two students in the elementary building that have completed the most reading challenge forms for the 2025-2026 school year.

For our Prek, kindergarten and first grade students, books that a parent/guardian/family member/friend reads to them can be included.

For second, third, and fourth grade students, one chapter in a chapter book is equal to one book.

Thank you for your support. Keep reading!

